M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
October 5, 2016
RE:
BG-1 Application – Conner High School-Reroof
This project consists of a partial reroof at Conner High School.  The existing roof is a majority of ballasted EPDM.  The new roof will consist of installing additional insulation, where practical, and replacing the EPDM membrane and reinstalling the river gravel ballast.  There are limited areas of adhered at transitions, etc.  This project also includes all associated edge metals and will have a full warranty.

I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the reroof project, as presented.


Eric K. McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
